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REDEL 1P Inline Receptacle PR_ New Design 
 

Summary: 

The design of the REDEL 1P inline receptacle PR_ model will be changing from a 

two-piece design to a single-piece design. 

Details:  

The PR_ model receptacle housing molds in the REDEL 1P Series have been 

updated, eliminating the need for ultrasonically joining two separate pieces. The 

0.5mm ultrasonic weld band width is replaced with a 1.5mm band width, otherwise all 

other dimensions remain the same. 

The part number of the parent level item remains the same.  

All legacy internal components are compatible with the new single piece version. 

 

 

Timing of change:  

Samples of the new product are available upon request. 

Legacy product will be available through June of 2018 after which the new product will 

begin to ship.  


